
Dear Habibian, Assalam-o-Alaikum. 
 

The HPSAA website, http://habibianalumni.org/ is fully operational. We will be 
waiting for your feedback, and suggestions for improvements. 
 

If you have any photographs, stories, news to share please send them to us 
we will upload them to our website for everyone to enjoy. We are also seeking 
your help in locating our retired teachers with their contact details for us to get 
in touch with and offer them our help in their medical needs if they require it. 
We would also be grateful if you will help us to locate all Habibian Alumni 
wherever they are in the world to become a member by filling out their details 
in the form provided on our website. The more we are on one platform the 
stronger our voice will be. 
 

If you want to donate for the two funds we have established, The Scholarship 
Fund and The Health Care Fund, please go to the HPSAA website and 
donate. 
 

Best Regards 
 
Zafar Kaleem 
 

http://habibianalumni.org/

